
 

 

Cunninghame Quay Jetty - Premium Valet Berths  
 

Gippsland Ports has up to five (5) Premium Valet Berths available for short-term occupancy on 

the Cunninghame Quay jetty at Lakes Entrance. 
 

These premium berths provide water and power, and have the protection of a security gate.  

The berths are 20m x 6m and vessels are required to fit entirely within the berth area.   

The image below details the berthing layout of the premium berths (ie berths 3 – 6). 
 

Rates* for the berths per night (i.e. 12 noon – 11.30 am) are: 

• Peak 1 December – Easter Monday from $88.00 per night 

• Remainder of year from $44.00 per night 

• Access to power only outer face temporary berthing from $26.50 per night 

• Alongside rates available on request, vessel length charges apply. 

 
 

Gippsland Ports advises that Lonsdale Cruises manages these bookings on behalf of Gippsland 

Ports.  Please direct all enquiries to Lonsdale Cruises on 0408 396 876. 
 

 
* Rates are correct at July 2025 and may change, subject to periodic review by Gippsland 

Ports. 

 


